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Updates from the classroom 

                                                       Iceni Class  

This week we have been learning about money, seeing how many ways it can be represented and 
rounding amounts to manageable numbers. 
In RE we have been learning about the role of The Pope and how it stems from St Peter. 
In music we are learning different syncopated rhythms with the samba drums. 
 
 



                                                                                       

                                                                     Anning Class  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Anning class have been learning about architecture, they have made model houses and have been 

decorating the separate rooms that they have made. Excellent craft work and creative skills super 

work Anning class.  

                                                     Maiden Castle  

 



                                                                                       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                                                                                       

 
A big thank you to our wonderful PTFA! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Upcoming events   

Year Group Event Date 

Whole School Children Finish for half term Friday 23rd May 

Whole School Children Return Monday 2nd June 

New Reception 
Starters 

September 2025-Reception Parents welcome 
meeting  

9.15-10.30am 

Thursday 5th June 

Anning  Sports event-St Osmund’s  -Morning / further 
information on google classroom  

Thursday 4th June  

Whole School   Sports Day Wednesday 18th June 

ICENI/Maiden 
castle 

Visiting Instrument-Wessex music-Manor park 
school-1/1.45pm 

Monday 23rd June 



                                                                                       

Transition day  

Whole School 

Transition day for all school years  Tuesday 1st July  

Whole School  Children finish for summer Holidays  Friday 18th July  

Have a great half term  P.Fearn 
 

 
 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


